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Hagan, Catherine@Waterboards

From: Daniel.Brunton@LW.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 5:19 PM

To: Hagan, Catherine@Waterboards

Subject: Supplemental disclosure -- Animal Operations Waiver

Attachments: Scan from SD1223.pdf

Hi Catherine, I got your voicemail about the disclosure.  Here is some additional detail about the content of what we 

discussed.  Please don’t hesitate to call me with any questions. 

 

• This was a brief meeting, roughly 30 to 45 minutes. 

• Much of it was background discussion.  Tim Shaheen and Eric Anderson have both been in the agriculture 

business, and there was discussion of the agriculture business.   

• Tim Shaheen was also on the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board for a number of years, and there 

was discussion of that experience.   

• We described the San Luis Rey Downs training facility and its history, and some of the background about why it 

is important to the region.  It is a California Horse Racing Board approved training facility near Bonsall.  As other 

horse-stabling facilities have closed, the horse-racing industry needs a place to stable horses in Southern 

California.  The San Luis Rey Facility provides some stabling capacity, and is seeking to expand to meet increasing 

demand.   

• We discussed the waiver in general terms.  Eric Anderson mentioned that it could be relevant to the proposed 

expansion of the stables, and pointed us to Julie Chan as the appropriate staff person to discuss the waiver 

with.  He also told us to fill out a disclosure because the Regional Board is taking action on renewing the waiver.   

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Daniel P. Brunton 

 
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP  
12670 High Bluff Drive  
San Diego, CA 92130  
Direct Dial: +1.858.523.5421  
Fax: +1.858.523.5450  
Email: daniel.brunton@lw.com  
http://www.lw.com  

 

 

 

From: Brunton, Daniel (SD)  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 2:53 PM 

To: 'christina.witte@waterboards.ca.gov' 

Subject: Disclosure 

 

Hi Christina, I’ve attached the disclosure for a meeting that Tim Shaheen, Phil Rath, and I had with Eric Anderson.   

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Daniel P. Brunton 
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LATHAM & WATKINS LLP  
12670 High Bluff Drive  
San Diego, CA 92130  
Direct Dial: +1.858.523.5421  
Fax: +1.858.523.5450  
Email: daniel.brunton@lw.com  
http://www.lw.com  

 

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the 
intended recipient.  Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies. 
 
Latham & Watkins LLP  


